
Last year, we worked on our pledge to reduce single-use plastic bottles across 

our trust. Thank you to everyone who is still actively supporting us in this 

worthwhile project—it’s great to see children with their reusable bottles in 

school! 

At the end of last week, the School Council met, along with 

our Head Boy and Head Girl, who represent our school in the 

trust’s Eco Defenders’ group. We talked about ways that we 

can save energy, both at school and at home. Classes are 

currently making posters to spread awareness of our top tips to save energy. 

We look forward to sharing some of these with you soon! 

Introducing St Martin’s Weekly Wonder…  

A question a week that you can discuss at 

home! We’d love to hear your ideas on our 

Facebook group post! 

This week’s wonder... 

I wonder how many ways you can think of to 

save energy? 

Want to join our school Facebook page? 

Please search for  

‘St Martin’s School, Dover’ and request to 

join by answering the questions.  

 

Please bare with us if we do not authorise 

your request straight away—we will 

endeavour to do so within 2 school days. 
 



 

Tuesday 31st January—Vision & NCMP Screening for Years R  & 6 

Thursday 9th February—Year 5 Class Assembly– 2:30pm 

Friday 10th February—Dover Class Stay & Play—2:30pm 

Friday 10th February—Last day of Term 3 

Monday 20 February—First day of Term 4 

Monday 20 February—Rescheduled Parent Coffee Morning—8:45am 

Tuesday 2nd March—World Book Day (details to follow)  

Tuesday 7th March and Wednesday 8th March—Parent Consultations  

Monday 26th June—Year 6 Residential  

Term 4—Monday 20th February—Friday 31st March  

Term 5—Monday 17th April—Friday 26 May  

Term 6—Monday 5th June—Tuesday 18 July 

Please note, due to unavoidable 

circumstances, we have had to 

postpone our parent coffee morning. 

We hope you can make the new date! 

Well done to Broadstairs class for an amazing 99% attendance this week! You 

are continuing to take the lead in our attendance derby! 


